The City

MAYOR'S ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY
36 WEST 44TH STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036

Telephone (212) 944-6225
Facsimile (212) 768-4115

August 17, 2000

BY FAX AND FIRST CILASS MAIL

Elena Ruth Sassower, Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, New York 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This refers to your five-page letter to me of today.

The Mayor’s Advisory Committee on the Judiciary is
advisory to the Mayor and to no one else. Accordingly, I have no
obligation to respond further to your correspondence and its
interrogatories, and I will not do so.

Ve§2 truly yours, :
Paul J. (%QAM\'
_ Chairman ‘
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